
 Ottawa, May 19, 2022 

 IMPORTANT UPDATE | LONG WEEKEND AND CATCH-UP DAYS 

 Dear parents and guardians, 

 I hope you are doing well. 

 As we approach a long weekend, you may be attending gatherings. We remind you that while it is 
 a personal decision, wearing a well-fitting face covering indoors helps to protect our communities. 

 Masks are available for all students and staff. If you would like to obtain masks for your child, we 
 invite you to request them to their school. 

 Catch-up Days: Grades 9 to 12 

 June 22 and 23 will be catch-up days for students in grades 9 to 12 to complete and hand in all 
 their assignments. The school principals will provide you with all the details. 

 Our staff is committed to providing a safe and caring end to the school year for your child. 

 I thank you for your cooperation and wish you a safe and healthy weekend. 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 


